
 

 
                                                                     

 
6th March 2019 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

FREE ‘Magic Breakfast’ for ALL Students! 
 
We are very happy to announce that we have been successful in getting involved with the ‘Magic 
Breakfast Club’ which is a fantastic new FREE breakfast provision! A delicious, healthy breakfast will be 
available every day, during term time, offering every student great fuel for learning.  This is a trial at 
the moment until March 2020 and we are hoping that if successful that it will carry on. 

 

Research has shown that children who have a healthy breakfast achieve more at 
school – make sure your child doesn’t miss out! 
 
A range of tasty food including cereals, porridge and top quality bagels will be on offer to all students, 
free of charge! 
 
And that’s not all. As well as the super food, students will be able to chat with friends and maybe make 
new ones.  
 
Doors open at 8.00 am, and students can arrive any time after this, but please note we will stop serving 
breakfast at 8.50 am when the bell goes so please make sure your child is in school before that time! 

 
Start date: 1st April 2019 
Time: 8.00 am – 8.50 am – (any left-over from the morning will be made available at break) 
Where: School Dining Hall 
 

Open to all students, and it’s totally free! 
 
You don’t need to register your child, they can just turn up on the day.  It is not compulsory to come 
every day, however, it would be nice to see them. 
 
We look forward to seeing your child at breakfast! 

 
Yours faithfully, 
M Partington 

Mrs Partington  

School Business Manager 


